



No winter lasts
forever; no spring

skips its turn.


"Winter is the time for comfort, for good food and warmth, for the touch of a friendly hand and for a chat by the
fire" - Edith Sitwell

Winter is upon us; please ensure that the whole family takes the necessary
 vitamins to keep the bugs away.



Mrs Ilana Kruger decided that she would rather be a full-time mom. We will certainly miss her in the Afrikaans

class, at the ATKV and next to the tennis courts. Mrs Carin du Preez continues in her positition.



Please take note of the following aspects:
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From the Office

information

It is important that each learner has his/her own stationery in class every day. 
Please check that your child packs the necessary items.




It has come to our attention that learners like to drink the newly released Prime drink. It seems that this
drink is not as healthy as the advertisers claim. According to reports, it has been banned in Australia.

So you might want to think twice before allowing your child to enjoy it.



We kindly request parents to talk to learners about visiting the shopping centre across the street after
school hours. Please make sure it carries your approval. The school cannot take responsibility for

learners who walk back and forth across the road after school hours.



Stay warm and safe. Good luck with all the activities planned for the term.

AFTERCARE
The aftercare services end daily at 17:30. There is currently a trend for parents to pick up
their children later than the official hours. We kindly request all parents to adhere to the

closing times. Action will be taken against violators in the future.



Rakker Netball Star

Entries will close strictly on
 Thursday, 18 May. Unfortunately, 
no late entries can be accepted.

Click on the links below for:
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GAUTENG NORTH NETBALL
Congratulations to Adoré Oosthuizen,

who was elected for the Gauteng North
Netball Team. This team takes part in

the ALL AGES TOURNAMENT
from 25-28 June.

We are super proud of her!

CULTIVARIA Entries

CULTIVARIA Manual

CULTIVARIA 2023

HOCKEY TRIALS
Under 11, 12 and 13 boys' hockey trials take place on Saturday, 13 May at 08:00 – 11:00. The
purpose of the trials is to select the under 11 - 13 tour groups to Bloemfontein on 14 – 16 July.



Under 11, 12 and 13 girls' hockey trials will take place on Saturday, 20 May at 08:00 – 11:00. The
purpose of the trials is to select the under 11 - 13 tour groups to White River on 27 - 30 June.




https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdHCYCfKzSH_Dh-JAqSdjf6bOBlUoGz1OjZ0qfnq-v3PO9xdA/formResponse
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Cultivaria-ENG-Manual-2023.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdHCYCfKzSH_Dh-JAqSdjf6bOBlUoGz1OjZ0qfnq-v3PO9xdA/formResponse
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Cultivaria-ENG-Manual-2023.pdf


Click on the link below for more information: 
YOUNG ENGINEERS

TINA COWLEY
Please follow the link for information regarding a study course for Gr 4-7

learners at Tina Cowley Reading Center in Midstream:
STUDY COURSE
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BULLETJIE DAY PRIZE WINNERS

Congratulations to Mr
Mark Peeks who won

the lamb hamper.

Congratulations to Mrs B
Wallace from Montana who
won the SPAR gift voucher.

FOOD BAG PROJECT
We would like to remind you of our
monthly contribution to TRUTH's
lunch bag project in collaboration
with Kerk Sonder Mure. Dates on
which lunch bag donations can be

delivered to the school can be found
on the link below.

FOOD BAG PROJECT DATES 

TRUTH
TRUTH will be reaching out to the SPCA

on Saturday, 3 June. Learners are
welcome to bring donations 

to the reception. 
Enquiries: Mrs Minette Bornman

(minetteb@midstreamridgeprimary.co.za)
Please follow the link for the:

SPCA WISH LIST 
    

https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Extramural-classes-at-Ridge.jpg
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Extramural-classes-at-Ridge.jpg
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/19-and-20-May.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/19-and-20-May.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/Food-Bag-Project.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/Food-Bag-Project.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/Food-Bag-Project.pdf
https://spcapta.org.za/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/Tshwane-SPCA-Wishlist.pdf
mailto:minetteb@midstreamridgeprimary.co.za
https://spcapta.org.za/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/Tshwane-SPCA-Wishlist.pdf
https://spcapta.org.za/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/Tshwane-SPCA-Wishlist.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/mrp2023Biblioteek-Nuusbrief1.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/mrp2023Biblioteek-Nuusbrief1.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/mrp2023Biblioteek-Nuusbrief1.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/mrp2023Biblioteek-Nuusbrief1.pdf

